
Cherwell District Council 
 

Overview and Scrutiny Committee  
 

1 September 2016 
 

Council Car Parks 

 
Report of Director of Operational Delivery 

 
This report is public 

However, the forthcoming Executive report will be exempt from publication by virtue 
of paragraph 3 of Schedule 12A of Local Government Act 1972  

 

Purpose of report 
 
To introduce the forthcoming Executive report on Council Car Parks  

 
1.0 Recommendations 
              

The Committee is recommended: 
 
1.1 To consider any comments and recommendations it wishes to relay to the 

Executive for its meeting on 5 September 2016 having considered the forthcoming 
Executive report on this matter. 

 

2.0 Introduction 
 

2.1 The Executive is due in its forward plan to consider the Council’s car parks at its 
meeting on 5 September 2016. This Committee has requested consideration of the 
Executive report to enable it to comment and recommend as appropriate to 
contribute to the Executive’s deliberations.    
 

3.0 Report Details 
 

3.1 The report to the Executive will be published on 25 August 2016 which is after the 
agenda for the Overview and Scrutiny Committee meeting has been published. The 
Executive report will therefore be a late supplementary document issued to 
Committee members at the same time as the Executive agenda is issued. The 
Executive report will be a confidential report and as such, will be considered by the 
Overview and Scrutiny Committee in the confidential Part 2 section of its meeting 
agenda.   

 

4.0 Conclusion and Reasons for Recommendations 
 
4.1 To be considered at the meeting. 
 

5.0 Consultation – None 
  

 



6.0 Alternative Options and Reasons for Rejection 
 
6.1 The following alternative options have been identified and rejected for the reasons 

as set out below.  
 

Option 1: To consider the Executive report as proposed 
 
Option 2: Not to consider the Executive report 
 

7.0 Implications 
 
 Financial and Resource Implications 
 
7.1 There are no implications arising from this report. The Executive report will include 

relevant financial implications based on its content and proposals. 
 

Comments checked by Paul Sutton, Chief Financial Officer, 030000 30106, 
paul.sutton@cherwellandsouthnorthants.gov.uk 

 
Legal Implications 

 
7.2 There are no implications arising from this report. The Executive report will include 

relevant legal implications based on its content and proposals. 
 

Comments checked by Richard Hawtin, Team Leader – Non-contentious Business, 
01295 221695, richard.hawtin@cherwellandsouthnorthants.gov.uk  
  

8.0 Decision Information 
 

Wards Affected - All wards 
 
Links to Corporate Plan and Policy Framework 

 
Cherwell: a thriving community and Cherwell: sound budgets and customer 
focussed council 

  
Lead Councillor 

 
Councillor George Reynolds, Deputy Leader 
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